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We have been closely monitoring the COVID-19 pandemic, as well as state, local, and federal updates. As 

of today, a majority of our appointments will continue to be conducted through remote telephone or 

telehealth sessions through Zoom for our counselling and wellness visit clients.  Some of our clinicians are 

choosing to conduct a limited amount of in-person counseling and wellness visits. In-person sessions will 

be held upon the mutual discretion of the clinician and the client. Either your clinicians will reach out to 

you, or you may reach out to your clinician or our office staff to determine how/where the session will be 

conducted and confirm that you are scheduled in. We plan on implementing this practice at least through 

May 31st. We do ask that if you have knowingly been exposed to the COVID-19 virus in the last 14 days 

or if you have any current symptoms that could be associated with the virus, you only engage in remote 

sessions.  

For preemployment evaluations, we have modified our testing process and will be reaching out to 

applicants. We will be conducting the testing portion of the evaluations (computerized job suitability and 

psychological evaluations) in office. While in the office, we will ensure social distancing practices, hand 

washing, and limited contact. After testing is complete, applicants will be asked to conduct their 

interviews via Zoom with one of our evaluators. Applicants only need to have a cell phone or computer 

with video capabilities to complete these Zoom interviews. Interviews will be conducted remotely at least 

through May 31st.  Again, we emphasize that if any applicant for a public safety position is sick or has 

knowingly been exposed to the COVID-19 virus, they reschedule the in-person portion of their 

evaluation.  

In an effort to comply with the city and county of Denver’s mask mandate, please wear a face mask 

during your visit in our office. To help minimize the spread of the COVID-19 virus, please wash your 

hands with soap and water upon your arrival.  

We will continue to respond for emergencies and post-critical incident interventions, as these events yield 

for no pandemic. We are committed to supporting you.  

We know that it is important for our public safety agencies to continue to function during this time and 

we will do all that we can, within reason, to ensure that our services remain available. We ask for your 

patience and understanding as we try to accommodate ongoing services.  

Sincerely, 

Dr. Jaime Brower, CEO 

Brower Psychological Services 

    


